
Whether it’s 95 degrees in the 
middle of summer, or 10 
degrees and snowing in the 
depths of winter, the City of 
Lake Ozark Transportation 
Department is on the job 
making sure the city’s 90 
miles of lake streets are being 
maintained.
Darryn Robertson, a resident 
of Iberia, is among the crew 
working on street signs, 
pushing snow, patching 
potholes, using backpack 
blowers and generally helping 
keep the streets safe and 
operational.
Darryn is an Iberia High 
School graduate and in his 

second year with the City of 
Lake Ozark. After high school, 
he was a bank teller at First 
State Bank in Iberia and then 
worked for Fancher-Rekus 
Funeral Home there. He also 
attended two years of post-
graduate school at Columbia 
College.
He also served as a fireman 
for the Iberia Fire Protection 
for 13 years. 
Raised on a farm, Darryn 
continues to help on his 
parents’ farm near Iberia and 
in his spare time enjoys 
hunting and fishing.
He and his wife have two 
children, one boy and one girl. 
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